
Date: Mon, 03 May 2010 17:38:49 -0400 
To: Chris Fox <cjfox75@hotmail.com> 
 
From: Karen Bennett <kbennett@ceunh.unh.edu> 
Subject: Re: Good Forestry 

Thanks for looking at it and taking the time to do so. 
 
Karen 
 
 
At 04:59 PM 5/3/2010, you wrote: 
 
Karen,  
  
I finally reviewed the intro to the second draft.  Thanks for incorporating my 
suggestions.  The wording looks good to me.  
  
Chris 
  

 
Karen P. Bennett, Extension Forestry Professor & Specialist              
UNH Cooperative Extension     
212 Nesmith Hall, 131 Main St. 
Durham, NH 03824 
(603)862-4861, (603)312-6695 cell, (603)862-0107 fax 
karen.bennett@unh.edu 
www.nhwoods.org 
 
UNH Cooperative Extension programs and policies are consistent with pertinent federal and state laws 
and regulations and prohibits discrimination in its programs, activities and employment on the basis of 
race, color, national origin, gender, religion, age, disability, political beliefs, sex, sexual orientation, or 
veteran's, marital or family status.  New Hampshire counties cooperating. 


